
Birmingham Airport (BHX/EGBB) 

Winter 2025/26 (W25) Season Maintenance Update 

Date of publication: Friday 8th August 2025 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 BHX stands 80-83 and 85-86 will be out of action from 2nd November 2025 until 31st March 
2026 for reconstruction/repairs.  Consequently; 

  

•            No standby aircraft or long-term parking are available this winter. 

•            Changes to normal stand allocations and terminal are likely in order to accommodate 
displaced aircraft. 

•            Towing to maximise the use of available stands is likely. 

•            Diversion capacity (including Plan 39) will be severely reduced. It is recommended that 
airlines review alternate diversion options. 

  

Additionally, BHX South Arrivals will be closed from 4th November 2025 until 27th March 2026 
for reconstruction, with incoming passengers using North facilities. 
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